
REPORT FOR THE PROPOSED REGENERATION OF IROS LAND 

 

Following the flailing of the lower area behind Jacobs Way the proposal would be to have a 

Working Party set up to discuss what options could be available to regenerate this area and 

respond back to Council for agreement. 

 

This group could also cover any future ground developments with the sloping area near the 

lake. 


